
February 23, 2022

INVITATION TO BID 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

PROFESSIONAL PLANNING SERVICES FOR UNIFIED DEVELOPMENT BYLAW

UPDATE

The Town of Chester is seeking Requests for Qualifications for professional planning services to 

assist the Planning Commission in updating Chester’s Unified Development Bylaws, to 

implement the Town Plan and Village Center Master Plan, with a particular focus on 

modernizing the document to better address housing and further village revitalization goals.  

For a copy of the Request for Qualifications bid package please contact Julie Hance at the 

Chester Town Office, 556 Elm Street, Chester, VT, 05143, (802) 875-2173, or 

julie.hance@chestervt.gov.  Office hours are Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m.

All bids should be submitted to the Town Manager’s Office, 556 Elm Street (P.O. Box 370) 

Chester, VT 05143 and Julie.hance@chestervt.gov on or before 3:00 p.m. on March 18, 2022.


